
Fundraising  

for New Post Home  

 2020 !! 
March 7, 2020 -  The American 
Legion Clifford Clark Post No. 
298 is holding a raffle for a 
fundraiser for their new Post 
home.  The raffle is for a Ruger 
WMRF - Bolt Action Rifle - 
Ruger American - 22 Magnum.  
 
Purchase a raffle ticket from 
Commander Donald Christen,  
Vice Commander Jason Vore,  
Treasurer Tim Rowse or 
Director Billy Weber.   
 
Price: 1 ticket for   $  5.00 
           6 tickets for $20.00 
 

Billy Weber         -  Call  308.728-7167 
Donald Christen -  Call  308.214-0225 
 

The drawing will be held during the “Fun 

Nite” festivities. (Date to be announced)  

 

Pictured is Larry DeBaets and Jason Vore with American 

Legion Post 298.  

The American Legion 

Clifford Clark   

Post No. 298  

Burwell, Nebraska  

For more information about the  
American Legion, Clifford Clark Post  
No. 298 plans for a new Post home 
contact Commander, Donald Christen at 
(308) 346.5548 email:  
AmericanLegionPost298@gmail.com or 
Treasurer, Tim Rowse at (308) 346.4517 
Like the American Legion Post 298 on 
Facebook and check the Loup  
Basin RC&D Council’s website  
https://loupbasinrcd.org for updates.      
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